
Mr Mapletoft, Chairman of the Hazlemere fete committee. 

  
Dear Sir,  

  

Firstly, may I congratulate you on organising an excellent fete. It was well 
organised, well run and well patronised. It reminded me of the fetes that I used to 
go to long ago. Unfortunately I believe these events are getting fewer and fewer. 
The weather was perfect, maybe you had connections in that department. It was a 
really good family day out. Well done to you and your committee.  
  
Secondly, I would like to sincerely thank you for allowing us to bring the UKIP bus 
on site. I believe this was a great attraction, particularly during the flyover which of 
course was spectacular. Families loved to bring their kids to climb onto the top deck, 
we also allowed children to sit in the driver's seat where parents could take 
photographs. Many mums and dads stated it was the highlight of their day.  
  
On the morning of the event you very kindly agreed for me to be able to charge 50p 
for people to go upstairs. By doing this we raised £58.35 for the High Wycombe 
town mayor charity appeal. I did this as I am a member of the mayor's charity 
appeal committee.  
  
Once again, thank you very much and many many congratulations on a wonderful 
family day out.  
  
Yours,  

Cllr Brian Pearce  

 

Subject: WYCOMBE HOSPITAL RADIO & HAZLEMERE FETE 

 

Dear Ray 

 

Many thanks for giving us the opportunity to carry out the PA on Monday at the 

Hazlemere Fete. We have had some very good feedback on the event and 

together with the sun shining, the very large turnout & the splendid appearance 

by the Hurricane, a grand day was had by all. And I didn’t injure myself! If you 

would like us back for a repeat performance next year, do please ask. 
 

Many thanks 

 

 

 

Keith 

Keith Higgins 

Treasurer WHBA 

 
 


